


o The purpose of the business case was to provide the opportunity for the Chief
Executives to assess whether there was a solid business case for pursuing shared
ICT infrastructure services further and obtain their approval to undertake due
diligence with the potential suppliers, and so obtain the suppliers’ best and final
offers, and complete the work to identify a preferred supplier and undertake
commercial negotiations. As a result your request was received in the middle of
the procurement process and release of the February business case would have
disclosed potential supplier pricing and was likely at that stage to undermine
commercial negotiations to the detriment of the councils involved.

Under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987, some
information has been redacted in the report to protect third party information.

Under section 7(2)( b)(ii) and ( ¢ ) of the Act, this information has been withheld as it
would be likely to unreasonably prejudice the commercial position of the person who
supplied or who is the subject of the information and to protect information which is
subject to an obligation of confidence and would be likely to prejudice the supply of
similar information and it’s in the public interest that such information should
continue to be supplied.

If you disagree with the decision to withhold some of the information in the report,
you can apply in writing to the Ombudsman to have the decision investigated and
reviewed under section 27 (3) of the Local Government Official Information and
Meetings Act 1987.

If you have any further questions please contact me.

Yours sincerely

Deborah Howse

Manager — Issues Resolution Office
Ph: 04) 803 8341

Mobile: 021 227 8341
Deborah.howse@wce.govt.nz

CC. Priti Patel — Office of the Ombudsman




